#090904

Anita

As I have become more involved with other volunteer pursuits, I have decided

The time has come to tender my resignation from the City Beautification Board
effective February 1. I have enjoyed working with you and others on the Arbor Day
celebrations and award ceremonies, but I feel it is time to move on and leave my
seat to someone new. I leave wishing you and the Board the very best in upcoming
celebrations, where you will probably see me among those who attend.

Dorothy Field



#090904

David S. DiGiacomo s
4802 NW 28" Place
Gainesville, FL 32606
dsdigiacomo@gmail.com

02/01/2010

To the Mayor and the Members of the City Commission:

Please accept this letter of resignation from my appointment to the Gainesville Human
Rights Board effective 02/01/2010. I am unable to continue to serve at this time.

I appreciate your consideration and the opportunity to have served the citizens of
Gainesville.

David Samuel DiGiacomo



Fiala, Eugenia J. #090904

From: Luhrman, Earline K.
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 12:39 PM
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.; 'Anita Spring'
Cc: Roland, Margie L.; Niederhofer, Meg A.
Subject: FW: Resignation letter

FYI. E

————— Original Message-----

From: Paul Grant [mailto:pgrant@gastonstreeservice.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2010 10:21 AM

To: Luhrman, Earline K.

Subject: Resignation letter

Dear Earline,

I'm sorry to ask you to accept my resignation from the City Beautification Board. Much as
I value the contributions the Board has made, the demands of my work prevent me from
regular participation in its meetings and other activities. Thank you and the other Board
members for allowing me the privilege of having served with you.

Sincerely,

Paul Grant



